);FENC'NG AUSTRALIAN FENCING FEDERATION
ESTABLISHES
HIGH PERFORMANCE COMMISSION

The AFF is focused on supporting athletes to be the best they can be. With a clear
aim on the upcoming Asian and World Championships, and the Olympics of 2024,
2028, and likely Brisbane in 2032, the AFF has established a High Performance
Commission (HPC) to optimise and support athlete development.

The High Performance Commission will establish a high performance pathway from
developing youth through senior elite athletes and will be responsible for
overseeing policy formation and management for areas that can impact and
enhance performance - in selection, coaching, refereeing, competition format, the
High Performance Program and its Performance Pathways, resourcing, and a range
of other initiatives.

The HPC will shortly open registrations for joining the National Squad in each
category and weapon.

Commission members are: Vince Elias (AFF President), Paul Glasson (HPC Chair),
Angela Benstead, Antonio Signorello (National Technical Director - Priority

Weapons), and Vlad Sher (National Technical Director Epee).

Contact: hpc@fencing.org.au



